
 

HM Government of Gibraltar •  6 Convent Place  •  Gibraltar GX11 1AA 

t +350 20070071    f +350 20076396    e pressoffice@gibraltar.gov.gi    w gibraltar.gov.gi 

 

 
 

No: 62/2019 
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Gibraltar Condemns Attack on Podemos 

HM Government of Gibraltar strongly condemns the violent attack on Podemos’ La Linea 
headquarters last week. Such a cowardly act will not undermine the principle of democracy. 
Gibraltar extends a hand of solidarity to Podemos and all other organisations working peacefully to 
represent and promote the interests of the communities they serve. 

 


